Family Center PTO Meeting – Wednesday, January 22, 2020

Attendees: Debbie Reilly, Michelle Snyder, Anne Handley- Fierce, Liz Florek, Mary Sadtler, Amy Jennings, Kathryn Yorq, Julie Gullickson, Stephanie Lee, Shannon Davis.

President's Update and New Business (Liz Florez): Welcome new member Kathryn Yorq.

Outreach (Anne Handley-Fierce): December Diaper Drive collected over 1600 diapers and one check to be delivered. Oatmeal Drive will be scheduled for February, date to be determined once Food Bank confirms. Remind parents and caregivers that money is preferable but any and all donations are welcome.

Communications Update (Rebecca Tantillo): Working on driving more traffic to PTO website.

Treasurer Report (Betsy Sinclair & Amy Jennings): Waiting for update via email.

Spring Fundraiser (Liz Florek & Alison Yee): Interest in planning Trivia Night for late Spring with proceeds going to Playground Project. Subcommittee will meet next week to discuss further.

Playground (Liz Florek, Alison Yee & Debbie Reilly): Discussed the next phase of playground renovation based on architectural design plans and possible options within budget. Waiting for bids on materials and some financials from Betsy to determine PTO contribution.

Director Report (Debbie Reilly): Enrollment packages for 20/21 school year will be going out next week as well as camp information.

New Business: Brought up setting up Terracyle/GoGo Squeeze recycling program. Shannon Davis